
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: BCC, Inc.; Mann, Ryan
Cc: tpassmore@mar-win.com; tflemmons@mar-win.com
Subject: RE: 1RP-5047 Marshall & Winston Slick Mesa State 27-1H
Date: Friday, May 11, 2018 2:59:00 PM
Attachments: approved_1RP5047_Marshall Winston Slick Mesa State 27-1H.pdf

Mr. Porter:
 
Please remember to include NMSLO in all communications and submittals. Release occurred on
State surface.
 
NMOCD would approve of the proposed delineation workplan for 1RP-5047 with one condition: GPS
coordinates for the delineation sample locations are required in the subsequent report. For future
workplans, please include proposed sample locations of representative pooling locations on the
scaled map, in addition the tracked outline of the release area.
 
Like approval from NMSLO required. NMSLO may have additional concerns or stipulations.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
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Good morning Olivia,
 
Please see the attached file which contains the Release Characterization / Delineation Plan for the
leak off of Marshall & Winston's Slick Mesa State 27-1H line.  We are seeking your approval so that we
may begin delineation procedures.
 
Thank you!
Paul Porter
BCC, Inc.
 
Office # 1 800.765.3478
Cell # 806.790.1698
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